
Year 3 and 4 trip to Kew Gardens 
 

A highlight of the summer term for Year 3 and 4 was our school trip to Kew Gardens, which 
we thought was absolutely brilliant! Thanks to Mrs Wilmot for organising it for us all to 
enjoy. After a long, hot bus journey, we went on the high walk which took us up above the 
trees to look down on the canopy layer of some of the trees at Kew. We also went inside the 
glass houses, which were full of exotic and colourful rainforest flowers. The atmosphere was 
very hot and humid and it really did feel as though we were walking through the Amazon 
Rainforest.    

  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


